
Great news! 
     The State of Michigan has approved a

budget that continues to provide free
breakfast and lunch for all students through

the end of this school year.

     We still encourage families to complete the
Education Benefit Form if you haven’t done so
already. Submitting this form helps our school district
receive additional support and resources to benefit
all students.

You can fill out the form online at:
        https://anchorbay.familyportal.cloud/

 Simply click on the “Apply for Benefits” tab to get
started.

Thank you for your continued support!
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